
 
 

May 8, 2019 
 

RuMeth International Ltd. 
Kurt Rockeman 
PO Box 844 
Great Falls, MT 59403 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rockeman, 

 
The U.S. Roundtable for Sustainable Beef (USRSB) has reviewed your 
application for project support. The Ruminant Methane Efficiency Tool 
(RMET)  aligns to the USRSB priority indicators and metrics.  The project 
has the potential to provide significant value to the beef value-chain and 
USRSB stakeholders and is therefore supported by the USRSB. 

 
As a transparent effort focused on shaping the sustainability framework 
of U.S. beef production, the USRSB is pleased to acknowledge the your 
work to develop a practical management tool that uses GHG emissions as 
a metric for production efficiency. Consistent with our efforts, tools and 
programs that help ranchers utilize their resources more efficiently aligns 
to the strategic mission of the USRSB to advance, support and 
communicate continuous improvement in the sustainability of U.S. beef 
production by educating and engaging the beef value-chain through a 
collaborative multi-stakeholder effort. 

 
Thank you for your continued efforts to further beef sustainability in the 
U.S. Through efforts such as this USRSB will ensure the U.S. beef value 
chain remains the trusted global leader in environmentally sound, 
socially responsible and economically viable beef production. Please let 
us know if there are additional opportunities to support your work.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Ashley Lyon McDonald 
U.S. Roundtable for Sustainable Beef 
Administrator 

 
 


